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	This daily update contains important information for community pharmacy teams about the ongoing response to the COVID-19 pandemic.


In today's update: Pharmacy Collect service updates and FAQs; end of smartcard access to MYS portal; PPE scheme extended; NHSE&I issues self-isolators advice; pharmacist and GP collaboration study.

Pharmacy Collect: service data, ordering limits and FAQs
As we approach the end of the second week of the NHS community pharmacy C-19 lateral flow device distribution service (Pharmacy Collect), PSNC wanted to highlight a number of notices that have been issued today.

Firstly, contractors who have registered to provide the service are reminded that they need to record a range of data on the NHS Business Services Authority (NHSBSA) Manage Your Service (MYS) portal by close of business of the last trading day each week.

Secondly, supplies of lateral flow devices (LFDs) for use in the Pharmacy Collect service are initially being limited to one carton per pharmacy per day. This is to support the equitable distribution of tests to all pharmacies that have signed up to provide the service.

Thirdly, the Services Team at PSNC has published further FAQs (see the FAQs section at the end of this newsletter) to help community pharmacy teams implement the new Pharmacy Collect service. PSNC will publish More FAQs about the service in due course.

Additionally, PSNC wants to reassure pharmacy contractors that the NHS Test and Trace Site Finder map is updated regularly. If your pharmacy is not yet on the list, do not be concerned, as it will be uploaded in due course.

Learn more about the Pharmacy Collect service
 
Reminder: Smartcard access to MYS portal coming to an end

PSNC wants to remind contractors that users must register to access MYS using their NHSmail login credentials before 11.59pm on Sunday 18th April 2021 because from this date MYS users will be unable to access the MYS portal using their NHS Smartcards.

To register for MYS access using NHSmail logins, contractors must download and complete the form on the NHSBSA website and send it to nhsbsa.mys@nhs.net.
 
Free PPE scheme extended

NHSE&I has confirmed that the Government has decided to extend the provision of supplies of free COVID-19 personal protective equipment (PPE) to the end of March 2022

Learn more about the PPE scheme

NHSE&I advises primary care colleagues about self-isolators

In yesterday's Primary Care Bulletin, NHS England and NHS Improvement (NHSE&I) asked primary care colleagues to remind patients who have been advised to self-isolate not to go to a pharmacy but to arrange to have their prescriptions delivered instead.

It went on to reference the Pandemic Delivery Service commissioned from community pharmacies to ensure eligible patients still had access to their medicines.

Pharmacist and GP collaboration study: participants needed

Community pharmacy teams are being invited to participate in a research study that aims to help community pharmacists and GPs work in a more collaborative manner.

Find out more about this study
Keep up-to-date on COVID-19 with our hub page: psnc.org.uk/coronavirus
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